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6th June 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Staffing for 2017-2018 

 

I am pleased to announce that arrangements for next September are fully confirmed, so I am 

now able to share with you the names of the teachers who will be teaching in each year group 

next year.  The children, however, will not know their new classes until changeover morning, 

which will take place on Thursday 20th July. 

 

Teachers 

 

Year 3 3A (Mrs Alexander) 3N (Miss Noad) 

Year 4 4L (Mr Lee) 4JM (Mrs Jones/Mrs Mullier) 

Year 5 5H (Mr Hill) 5D (Miss Davidson) 

Year 6 6H (Mr Holland) 6B (Miss Bland) 

 

Teaching Assistants 

 

Year 3 Mrs McLaren/Mrs Yeatman 

Year 4 Mr Grimmett/Mrs Hare-Winton/Mrs Smith 

Year 5 Mrs Burrell/Mrs Townend 

Year 6 Mrs Draffin/Mrs Griffiths/Mrs Roberts 

 

We look forward to working in partnership with you and your children over the next 

academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

 


